
 

Letter of Intent 
 

In order to promote harmonious and fruitful cooperation in the cultural and 

educational sectors between China and Poland, as well as to meet the growing needs of 

students from Asia and around the world coming to the Chopin University of Music, 

with the intention of creating favourable conditions and opportunities for the 

development of further musical talents of the international community, leading to 

increasing the reputation of the Chopin University of Music, and above all to create an 

infrastructure capable of receiving students from all over the world, the Parties agree as 

follows: 

 

1. Through negotiation, the Parties will determine the details of cooperation adjusted 

to polish legal regulations, in a form acceptable to the Chopin University of Music. 

2. The Chopin University of Music will provide a plot of land with an area of 3900 

square meters will be responsible for the creation of an educational program for 

international students and wilt provide adequate teaching staff. The Chopin 

International Education Group will invest 50 million Euro in the construction of 

two connected buildings: one of them will be a part of the Chopin University of 

Music and the other one will provide accommodation and social space for students. 

Both Parties will jointly establish a project team and the details of cooperation will 

be agreed in a separate contract between the Parties. The Chopin International 

Education Group plans to create an International Cultural Exchange Center as a part 

of the University in cooperation with the Chopin University of Music. 

3. When the cooperation between the two parties commences, the Chopin 

International Education Group will lead the next project, aiming to launch the 

Chopin University of Music Asia Campus (in QingDao City, China). 

4. The Letter of Intent was drawn up in duplicates, one for each party. 

 

 

The Chopin International Education Group    The Chopin University of Music    

 

 

By:                                    By:                                       

 

Dr. James. P. F. Wang                      Prof. Klaudiusz Baran 

                                        Rector  


